
Meadows Bank is pleased to inform you that it will be opening its PPP 
Forgiveness online portal soon. Meadows Bank will be sending invitations to 
borrowers starting in the next few weeks, via email in a staged manner based on 
the amount of the PPP loan in order to save significant time and effort on the 
part of the borrower. We are just waiting on some final details from the SBA 
regarding how to handle the EIDL advances that borrower’s received. We 
should receive that information this week and will begin sending out the emails.

We will begin with loans over $150,000, as we are still expecting that Congress 
will approve a streamlined forgiveness process for loans under $150,000. The 
invitation email will contain all the information you need to sign up for access to 
the forgiveness portal and apply for your PPP loan forgiveness. PPP loan 
forgiveness will be an online process and completely paperless. 

You will need to accept the invitation and create an account within 5 days of 
receipt. You will then follow the steps to provide the necessary information for 
SBA to calculate the total amount of forgiveness. 

Note: This Portal is not supported on Internet Explorer, so you will need to use 
Chrome or Firefox Browsers.
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